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THE MORAY LICENSING BOARD 
 

MINUTE OF THE MEETING OF THE MORAY LICENSING BOARD 
 

  The Moray Council Chambers, Council Headquarters, High Street, Elgin on Thursday 14 June 2018 
 

 
PRESENT 
 
Councillors:  J Allan 

D Bremner 
  G Cowie 
  P Coy 
  R Edwards   

L Laing 
  M McLean 

R Shepherd 
    
 
APOLOGIES 
 
Apologies were intimated on behalf of Councillor J Divers 
 
IN ATTENDANCE 
 
Sean Hoath, Depute Clerk to the Licensing Board 
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1.        PRIOR MINUTES 
 

(i) The Minutes of the Meeting held on 19 April 2018 were submitted and approved  
 

(ii) The Minutes of the Special Meeting held on 7 June 2018 were submitted and approved. 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
2. APPLICATIONS  
 
 
(i) Major Variation – Phoenix Community Stores 
 

The Applicant was represented by David Hammond and Anne Jenkins. The Depute Clerk introduced the application and advised that 
all the paperwork was in order. There were no questions from the Board. The Convenor proposed granting the application and there 
being no-one otherwise minded it was agreed to grant the application. 

 
(ii) New Premises Licence – Aroma Café Lossiemouth 
 

The Applicant was not present or represented. The Applicant had submitted a written request to defer the application given the 
requirement for planning consent outstanding. There being no member otherwise minded it was agreed to defer the application to the 
September meeting. 

 
(iii)  New Premises Licence – The Speyside Whisky Shop 
 

The Applicant was represented by Mr Neil Ross, solicitor.  The Depute Clerk introduced the application and advised that all the 
paperwork was in order and a site visit had been carried out. The Applicant’s representative was invited to address the Board and 
explained the application as well as answering questions from the Board. Cllr Laing proposed granting the application and there being 
no-one otherwise minded it was agreed to grant the application. 
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(iv)  New Provisional Premises Licence – The Co-op, Falcone Avenue, Forres 
 

The Applicant was represented by Mr Rory Anderson, solicitor, as agent for Messrs Hill Brown Licensing.  The Depute Clerk 
introduced the application and advised that all the paperwork was in order and a site visit had been carried out. The Applicant’s 
representative was invited to address the Board and explained the application as well as answering questions from the Board. The 
Convenor proposed granting the application and there being no-one otherwise minded it was agreed to grant the application. 
 

 


